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April 27, 2017 
 

Tree Limbs To Be Trimmed On US 278 Near Moss Creek 
 
On Tuesday, May 2, 2017, Beaufort County, with assistance from SCDOT, will be trimming tree limbs along US 278 near 
Moss Creek. The trimming will improve visibility of the traffic signal. Single-lane closures will begin at approximately 
9:00am on US 278 westbound with eastbound single-lane closures expected in the afternoon. If necessary, trimming may 
continue on the following day, Wednesday, May 3, 2017. 
 
Motorists are asked to use caution and expect delays when traveling in the area. 
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